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PRESIDENT OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY

27 June 2022
Excellency,

I have the honour to circulate herewith the letter dated 24 June 2022 from H.E. Ms.
Yoka Brandt, Permanent Representative of the Netherlands and H.E. Mr. Satyendra Prasad,
Permanent Representative of Fiji, co-facilitators for the intergovernmental process on a
Declaration on Future Generations.

The co-facilitators through their letter have conveyed that informal consultations with
Member States will be held on Thursday, 7 July 2022 from 10.00 am to 1:00 pm.

In preparation for the consultations, an in-person expert-level briefing will be organized
for Member States on Thursday, 30 June 2022 from 10.00 a.m. to 12.00 p.m in the
Trusteeship Council Chamber.

I avail myself of this opportunity once again to thank Ambassador Brandt and
Ambassador Prasad for accepting this important role and to express my trust that you will extend
them your full support.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

AbdullaSHAHID

All Permanent Representatives and Permanent Observers
to the United Nations
New York



